City of Falcon Heights
Planning Commission
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
for June 22, 1999

There is no meeting scheduled for the planning commission in
June, 1999.

A JULY 27, 1999, 7:00 PM, planning commission meeting is anticipated at
7:00 PM. A request for a subdivision of a lot on Fairview Avenue with access
on the northeastern end of Lindig Street adjacent to 1804 Lindig Street is
anticipated at this meeting, although a completed application has not been
submitted as of this date.

c: Mayor and Councilmembers
Roger Knutson, City Attorney



